
 
 

July 20, 2015 

ERJ Bulletin JAN Overnight Hotel Fire 

 

This afternoon we had a fire at our JAN hotel, which is a Marriott property .  There were several problems 

with the evacuation that took place which were unacceptable. our hotel committee is addressing these 

issues. Fortunately, everyone is safe and we have personally spoken to each Flight Attendant involved.  As 

of now all crew members are being moved to a new hotel and do have their belongings.   

 

We would like to thank the Company personnel who helped to ensure our crews' safety. If you have any 

questions please contact Ali Rhodes, ERJ Hotel Committee Chairperson at arhodesgirl@gmail.com 

  In solidarity, 

                                                                   Sara Gonzales 

 GENERAL CHAIR 

 

mailto:arhodesgirl@gmail.com

